
DEP^BtMENT OF INDIAN AFFAIRS

OFFICE OF

INSPECTOR OF INDIAN AGENCIES 

BRITISH COLUMBIA

P O BOX 752
KAMLOOPS. BC
March 14th,1935•

G-1467

-^ear Mr. Perry

I have to thank you for a copy of your 
letter 18/28383 of the 2nd instant, which was the 
final suirmiing up "by yourself of the fishing question 
as ic pertained to the taking of salmon by the Indians 
of the Interior.

I have reuu it through with much interest, 
and I think you have summed up things very well, and 
I hope that,for the time being anyhow, it will settle 
the question.

Yours truly,

(Geo* S. Pragnell) 
Inspector of Indian Agencies.GfiP/S •

Chas C. Perry, heq.,
Assistant Commissioner for h.G., 
VICTORIA, B.C. i
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